
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council  

Committee on License and Consumer Protection and  

Committee on Finance 

will hold a joint meeting on Monday, May 18, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 

for the sole purpose of a subject matter hearing  

regarding prepared food delivery fees. 

NO VOTE WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING.  
 

In compliance with the Governor’s Executive Orders 2020-7, 2020-10, and 2020-33, 
attendance at this meeting will be by remote means only. Instructions for how to attend this 
meeting and participate in oral public comment will be provided on the Chicago City Clerk’s 

website [http://www.chicityclerk.com/]. 
 

Written public comment on any of the items listed on the Agenda will be accepted at 
MARYE.PHILLIPS@CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG, CARL.ERICKSON@CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG or 

OWEN.BRUGH@CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG 
until 2:00 p.m. on May 15, 2020. 

 
 

NOTE: City Hall is closed to the public, until a date to be determined, due to the current 
circumstances concerning COVID-19. 

 
Sincerely,         
Emma Mitts, Chairman      Scott Waguespack, Chairman 
Committee on License and      Committee on Finance 
Consumer Protection      


